
 

 

February 10, 2022 
 

TO: Conservation Commission Members and Friends 

FROM: Kirk Robinson, Interim Executive Director  

RE: Public Meeting Notice – March 17, 2022 

 
To continue protecting the health and safety of our staff, members, and guests, the Washington 
State Conservation Commission (SCC) meeting will be conducted via online webinar and 
teleconference. All members of the public are welcome. If you would like to join us online, please 
follow the link included in the following sections to receive additional information on how to 
participate.  
 
Date of Meeting Time Event 

March 17, 2022 8:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 
State Conservation Commission Business Meeting 
 

 
How to Participate: We will be using Zoom as our platform to conduct this meeting. If you would like 
to participate, please click on this link on the day of the meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84691949739?pwd=NEZpclRRb1FBR3FWdHh0cW1FcEl4UT09   
 
If you would like to test your internet connections, please click here to join a test run meeting provided 
by Zoom. 
 
Meeting Accommodations: Persons needing an accommodation to participate in SCC public 
meetings should call Lori Gonzalez at 360-407-7417, or call 711 relay service. All accommodation 
requests should be received no later than March 9, 2022, to ensure preparations are appropriately 
made.  
 
 
 
 
 

Please visit our website for the most up-to-date information regarding the  
WSCC meeting planned for March 17, 2022 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84691949739?pwd=NEZpclRRb1FBR3FWdHh0cW1FcEl4UT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/test
https://www.scc.wa.gov/commission-meetings
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